
TransPort /  Agenda  

 
Meeting: 
Date/Time: 
Place: 

TransPort, Subcommittee of TPAC 
Wednesday, July 10, 2024, 1:00 p.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
In-person with online option 

 

1:00 p.m. Introductions and Announcements Kate Freitag (ODOT) 
/ All 

1:10 p.m. Select Updates 
Safety (Caleb Winter) 
Metro-region TIM Coalition (Dustin Ross/Caleb Winter)  
PORTAL (Tammy Lee/Basem Elazzabi) 
ITS Architecture (Bikram Raghubansh) 
Central Signal System (Bikram Raghubansh) 
CTIC (Mike Burkart/Grayson Isbell) 
ITS Network (Matthew Fouts/Caleb Winter) 

Kate Freitag 
(ODOT)/All 

1:20 p.m. Clackamas Connections Integrated Corridor Management 
How can coordination of operations improve multimodal 
reliability for people and goods within and through urban areas 
of Clackamas County? The Clackamas Connections Integrated 
Corridor Management (ICM) concept focuses on the I-5 and I-
205 connection in Clackamas County along with parallel 
highways, arterials and transit lines. The project developed 
system requirements for sharing data and communicating 
between agencies, with strategies ranging from monitoring 
conditions to decision support for emergencies. 

Kate Freitag and 
Andrew Brown 
(ODOT) /  Dennis 
Mitchell (DKS) /  All 

1:55 p.m. Components of Cloud-Based Transit Signal Priority 
What are the components to go from zero, to making Next 
Generation Transit Signal Priority a reality? Portland Bureau of 
Transportation (PBOT) traffic engineers will share challenges 
they encountered, lessons learned and before/after highlights 
from three deployments. This technology is now at work for 
reliable transit trips on TriMet’s FX2 Division bus. PBOT and 
TriMet pilots are also at signalized intersection along SE 
Madison, SE Hawthorne and SW Capitol where challenges 
include bridge lifts, wireless data and latency. 
  

Mark Haines and 
Adam Moore (City 
of Portland) /  All 

2:30 p.m. Adjourn Kate Freitag (ODOT) 



 For more information about this meeting or TransPort, please contact: 
Caleb Winter at 503-797-1758 or Caleb.Winter@oregonmetro.gov 
Kate Freitag at 503-405-0962 or Kathleen.m.Freitag@odot.oregon.gov 
Bikram Raghubansh at 503-865-6768 or Bikram.Raghubansh@portlandoregon.gov   

  
August TransPort is canceled. The next meeting will be September 11, 2024, 1:00 p.m. 
  
For more information about our region’s TSMO program, please visit 
https://www.oregonmetro.gov/tsmo  
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